-

ArLAaABAMA PoweEr COMPANY
BIRMINGHAM, ALABAMA 35202
October 29, 1971

fi. R. HART, JR
VICE PREBIDENT
FGNEERING

Dr. Peter A. Morris, Director

Division of Reactor Licensing

U. 8., Atomic Energy Commission
Washington, D.C, 20545

Dear Dr, Morris:

Subject: Joseph M. Farley Nuclear Plant
Units 1 and 2
AEC Docket Nos. 50-348 and

50=364

Enclosed is one (1) copy of Alabama Power Company's Supplement
to its Environmental Report as required by Section D of the revised
10 CFR Part 50, Appendix D, Under separate cover we are sending you
two-hundred ninety-nine (299) additional copies. The original En-
vironmental Report for the Joseph M. Farley Nuclear Plant was sub-
mitted on September 11, 1970 and was circulated for comments to in-
terested federal, state and local agencies at that time.

Also, enclosed is a certificate showing service of this supple-
ment on the Honorable R. J. Stembridge, Chairman of the Board of
Revenue and Control of Houston County, Alabama.

Any questions concerning this supplement should be addressed

to:
Mr. Alan R. Barton
Senior Vice President
Alabamua Power Company
Birmingham, Alabama 25202
Yours very truly,
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ALABAMA POWER COMPANY'S
ENVIRONMENTAL REPORT--
CONSTRUCTION PERMIT STAGE

FOR THE
JOSEPH M. FARLEY
NUCLEAR PLANT







This report is submitted as a Supplement to the Environmental
Report prieviously submitted, but thie Supplement is complete in itself.
This approach was used for the convenience of the reviewing agencies, and
the material included in the original report has been updated and duplicated

in this Supplemental Report in order to present a complete picture.
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